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 May 2025 Newsletter 

KEYPERSON MEETINGS 
We are in the process of organising a meeting with your child’s keyperson. Date will be Monday 16th June 
starting from 7pm. Emails will be sent out soon offering date and times – This is a first come first serve basis. If 
you can’t make the evening then unfortunately we are unable to offer an alternative. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CELEBRATE : 

This month we are celebrating Sian’s 25 year 
anniversary at Brenchley Pre-School. She will also be 
celebrating a very special birthday on the 6th May. I’m 
sure you will all join us in wishing her a very happy day 
and a HUGE thank you for everything she has done and 
continues to do for our pre-school. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
May 5th                        Bank Holiday 
May 23rd   Last day of Term 5 
May 26th  Bank Holiday 
May 27th – May 30th   HALF TERM 
June 2nd   Term 6 Starts 
June 16th                            Parents Evening 
June 30th                            Leavers End of year Trip 
July 18th                           Last day of Term 6 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Summer Clothing and Protection 
 

Now we are in the Summer Term, , please could you 
ensure the children have had suncream applied on  
them prior to attending preschool.  We will be 
applying suncream to the children in the afternoon, 
unless you have informed us not to and brought in 
your own. Please be aware that some Nivea 
children’s cream contains almonds and we will not 
be able to apply this due to our NUT free policy 
 
 

Please ensure that your child comes to preschool 
dressed according to our Sun Policy displayed in the 
window. We provide legionnaire sun hats for the 
children. 
 

COLD BLOCKS / LABELLING 
Please ensure cold blocks are inserted in with 
the children’s lunchboxes to keep them cool. 
Can we please ask that bottles and clothing is clearly 
labelled. 
 
 
 
Spare Clothes & Donations 

Please could you bring back any spare clothes that 

your child may have been changed and sent home in 

as we are desperately running out.  Also, any clothing 

donations would be very welcome. If you have any old 

pots/pans kitchen items that you were thinking of 

throwing away we would be grateful for these too for 

our ‘Home Corner’ and garden. Thank you. 

 
 
 

 

Children Leaving for Primary School 
 

Leavers Book 
We have prepared a Leavers Book for all children leaving 

for Primary School.  There will a page dedicated to your 

child with photos of their work, handwriting and also their 

thoughts of their friends, preschool life and what they 

want to be when they grow up.  Additionally, there will be 

photos of activities they have been doing at preschool as 

well as a class photo.  This will be available at the end of 

June at £12.00 each.  Please look out for order forms so 

we know how many need printing. 

 

TRIP TO KENT LIFE – MONDAY 30th JUNE 2025 

Please be aware that we will need the final payment of 
£35 before Friday 20th June 2024. 

SOUNDS   w/c   28th April  B         w/c 12th May - D 
                   w/c 5th May – C           w/c – 19 th May - E 
 


